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Dear all,  

This is the advice 

we have been giv-

en  re the recent 

coronavirus  

outbreak. 

Please be assured 

that we are doing 

extra cleaning 

around the school 

on a daily basis. 

Please discuss 

with your children 

the importance of 

regularly cleaning 

their hands. 

Regards,  

Ms Helm, 
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Spring Term Events: 

Tuesday 3rd March: Year 4 Bounceback 

Day at North Beckton 

Wednesday 4th March: Year 3 Bounceback 

day at Curwen 

Thursday 5th March: World Book Day 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th 

March: Parents’ Evenings 

Thursday 2nd April: What We Have Learnt 

Afternoon: Parents/Carers welcome 

Thursday 2ndApril: Last Day of Term for 

ALL Children—it is a normal 3.30pm finish. 

Monday 20th April: All children back in 

school 

SAVE THE DATES:  

WHAT WE HAVE LEARNT AFTERNOON 

Please come and join us at the end of next term, 2nd April at 2.15pm—3.15pm. 

All the different classes will be showcasing what they have been learning over the Spring Term. 

We really want to ‘show-off’ what we have been learning and share it all with our parents,     

carers and friends. 

Parents’ Evening 

         Our second Parents’ Evening of the year is coming up next term so please save these 

dates in your diaries.: 

Wednesday 25th March and Thursday 26th March 

Please come along and see the amazing work your child has been doing this term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Thursday is World Book Day.  

The children are welcome to dress up as characters or 

in lots of bright colours. We are looking at different 

illustrators and picture books so it would be great to 

have a bright and colourful school for the day! 

Attendance Workshop 

Nursery is an essential part of a child’s development, it builds the foundations to support your child’s 

learning as they move throughout the school. 

A positive start can determine how well your child progresses throughout their time in school therefore 

it is important that they attend school regularly and punctually. 

You are invited to our Attendance workshop on Tuesday 10
th

 March at 9:00am for morning parents 

and 12:30pm for afternoon parents.  

 We will highlight the impact attendance has on children’s learning and the importance of building posi-

tive routines both at home and at school.   

We will also be showing parents how to join our Studybugs app. 


